03 June 2025

Scholarship Notice 2025-2026

It has come to our attention that several UG and PG students have been applying for various
financial aid opportunities such as private scholarships, NGO scholarships, and bank loans. While
we encourage and support our students in pursuing these avenues for financial assistance, we must
ensure that the process of disbursement is conducted with complete transparency and

accountability.

To streamline the verification and processing of these financial transactions, we kindly request all
individuals who have applied for private, NGO scholarships, and bank loans to promptly submit
the  transaction details to the designated Scholarship Nodal Officer,
in admin office counter number 3, Mr. Michael P. The submission of these transaction details
should take place at Admin Office Counter 3 within three days of the transfer of the amount, with

a proper acknowledgment copy from the sponsor or sponsoring body.

This requirement is integral to the smooth functioning of our financial aid processes and ensures
that all eligible students receive the financial assistance they require in a timely manner. By
adhering to this guideline, students can inform us to expedite the verification and disbursement

process, thus minimizing any potential delays in receiving the intended financial support.

Your proactive cooperation in adhering to this stipulation will greatly contribute to the efficient
administration of scholarships and loans, benefiting not only individual recipients but also our
entire student community. We are committed to facilitating a supportive environment for all
students, and your compliance with this requirement will further enable us to fulfill this

commitment effectively.

We appreciate your attention to this matter and kindly request your cooperation in adhering to the

specified timeline for the submission of transaction details.
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